

Dear Morgan Parents,

The Morgan Academy Board of Directors is pleased to announce The Great Outdoors Raffle (TGOR). Thanks to the support of our entire Morgan family, TGOR has been extremely successful for the past seven years. We rely on the success of this fundraiser for yearly school improvements. The following improvements were made possible by this raffle last year:

- New brick entrance and awning to designate the main entrance of our campus for guests
- Purchase of 41 new fire extinguishers and other items needed to bring our school into compliance with fire codes
- Additional cameras around campus for school security
- Paving for our new Preschool carpool area
- Purchase of technology needs for new staff across campus
- Continuation of our campus wide LED lighting project
- Campus wide paving project
- Painted additional classrooms and exterior buildings
- · Re-keying project continuation for entire campus
- Purchased new 75" and 86" smart boards

TGOR tickets will be sold September 3rd through October 22nd, 2024. The drawings will be held November 1st through November 30th, 2024. A gun list and raffle rules can be found on our website at www.morganacademy.com. Drawings for additional prizes will occur throughout the month of November. All winners will be posted daily on the school's Facebook page and on our website.

Every Morgan family will receive five tickets, and more are available in the office. *Please pay attention to how your name is listed (Seller) on your five initial tickets and use this format to write your name on any additional tickets you sell, in order for credit to be given to the correct family.* This fundraiser is mandatory for all families. If you do not sell all five tickets, you will be assessed the \$250 Building and Grounds fee, as stated on the tuition and fee schedule and contract. Every family that sells 10 tickets by **September 27th** will be entered in a drawing for a \$210 tuition credit. Every family that sells 25 tickets by **October 22nd** will be entered in a drawing for a \$420 tuition credit. If tuition has been paid in full, a cafeteria credit will be issued. You will receive multiple drawing entries in accordance with the number of tickets you sell (for example, if you sell 20 tickets by Sept. 27, you will receive 2 entries in the \$210 tuition credit drawing). Please remit tickets and money to the office as you sell them.

The Board of Directors would like to thank TGOR sponsors. Please see the attached list of sponsors and join us in thanking them for their continued support of Morgan Academy. Together, we can continue Morgan Academy's tradition of excellence. Go Senators!

The Morgan Academy Board of Directors

TO VIEW A LISTING OF GUNS, PRIZES & RULES PLEASE VISIT: WWW.MORGANACADEMY.COM